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AUSTRAC NOTICES 
 

Bell Financial Group Ltd (ASX:BFG) is providing an update in relation to its compliance with the 

Anti-Money Laundering and Counter-Terrorism Financing Act 2006 (Cth) (AML/CTF Act). 

 

The Group’s subsidiaries, Bell Potter Securities Ltd, Bell Potter Capital Ltd and Third Party 

Platform Pty Ltd have received notices from AUSTRAC requiring the appointment of an external 

auditor to assess compliance with their obligations under the AML/CTF Act.   

 

A final version of the audit report is required to be provided to AUSTRAC within 180 days of the 

external auditor’s appointment.  Copies of the notices are attached.   

 

We appreciate the opportunity to work constructively with AUSTRAC and the external auditor to 

ensure that our AML/CTF program is robust and appropriate. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABOUT BELL FINANCIAL GROUP 

Bell Financial Group Ltd (BFG) is an Australian-based provider of full service and online broking, investment and 

financial advisory services to private, institutional and corporate clients.   

Bell Financial Group has over 760 employees, operates across 13 offices in Australia and has offices in New York, 

London, Hong Kong and Kuala Lumpur. 

 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Executive Chairman. 

For more information, contact: 

Cindy-Jane Lee, General Counsel & Company Secretary, cjlee@bellfg.com.au, +61 3 9235 1961 

mailto:cjlee@bellfg.com.au
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